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Good morning

On behalf of the Hon Natasha Fyles MLA, Chief Minister of the Northern Territory, | acknowledge
receipt of your email dated 4 September 2022.

Your correspondence is being actioned.
Thank you for writing to the Chief Minister.

Yours sincerely

Srijittra Muir
Ministerial Assistant
Office of the Chief Minister
Northern Territory Government of Australia
Parliament House, Darwin, NT
GPO Box 3146, Darwin NT 0801
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Use or transmittal of the information in this email other than for authorised NT Government business purposes may
constitute misconduct under the NT Public Sector Code of Conduct and could potentially be an offence under the NT
Criminal Code. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, disclosure or copying of this message or any attachments
is unauthorised. If you have received this document in error, please advise the sender. No representation is given that
attached files are free from viruses or other defects. Scanning for viruses is recommended.
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